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Subject: Letter of Intent – Engagement to plan and implement eHUBS
The purpose of this letter is to express the interest of local authority in the concept of eHUBS, developed within the Interreg-funded eHUBS project, in order to stimulate the use of electric and shared mobility in its authorised region. 		
The eHUBS project aims to foster the uptake of electric and shared mobility modes by creating dedicated physical infrastructure, accompanied by digital infrastructure so as to improve users’ experience and facilitate cooperation with private actors. In order to support and guide local authorities in the planning, implementation and evaluation process of eHUBS, the eHUBS project created a blueprint, based on our experiences. 
local authority is willing to consider the approach and recommendations explained in the blueprint. This implies planning for the development of eHUBS, hereby looking for possibilities to free up public space as to install required infrastructure (e.g. reserved parking space, charging point, signalisation). Alongside the physical infrastructure, a complementary digital infrastructure is strongly recommended. local authority therefore intends to use the data sharing standards principles, CDS-M and TOMP-API, developed and defined by the eHUBS consortium. This ensures a convenient integration of public transport and shared mobility into a MaaS platform on a European-wide scale.
In order to make sure that a qualitative and recognisable offer of shared and electric mobility will be rolled out, local authority will define its minimum service levels towards shared mobility providers based on the service level agreement draft of the eHUBS project. Moreover, local authority will consult the eHUBS branding guidelines and consider the use of the shared mobility icons provided in these guidelines, with the aim of having a standardised set of icons for different shared mobility modes across NW-Europe.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Taking the best-practices and guidelines of the eHUBS project into account, local authority is willing to contribute to the objective of creating a sustainable mobility environment, by means of gathering information and seeking opportunities to install eHUBS. After this consultation phase, local authority will evaluate the possibility of actually planning for and implementing eHUBS in its region. 
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